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Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you to all the families who attended our Creativity
Inspiring Learning Showcase and Easter Service this week. The
P6/7s who attended Ardroy Outdoor Centre last week, had a
fantastic time and have earnt a well deserved break. We hope
you all have a relaxing Spring holiday and we will see you in
April.

Term 4 Curriculum
Next term for topic, pupils are going to be
learning about the Solar System and
forces. They will experiment, explore and
develop their understanding of coding. For
Maths, all pupils will focus on 2D shapes
and 3D objects and fractions, decimals
and percentages. For Literacy, pupils will
be creating their own texts.

World Book Day 2024
Pupils enjoyed a successful World Book Day this month. We 
raised £52.40, that was donated to giveabook.org.  Pupils 
took part in a Treasure Hunt to find book covers hidden within 
the school grounds, made a large book cover display for our 
library and shared books with pupils from different classes. 
Each class had a winner for a Bookmark Competition and Best 
Dressed. We also had a large book swap and the remaining 
books are going to be donated to our local library to use.

Stirling Castle Trip
All P4-7 pupils enjoyed a 
busy day at Stirling Castle 
in February. A lot was 
learnt and all the pupils 
had a great time. Thank 
you to the families who 
volunteered to join us.

Internet Safety Guides for Parents
We are currently updating our school website and have 
recently uploaded guides for parents on how to keep your 
child safe when using Snapchat, TikTok, WhatsApp and X. To 
find these guides, go on to the school website and look under 
the ‘Parents’ tab.

Armed Forces Children

In April we will be celebrating Month of the Military Child

throughout the school and ELCC with the celebrations coming 

to an end on Friday 26th April when we will take part in 

"Purple Day".  In addition to this, from Thursday 25th April 

and every Thursday until the end of Term Miss Murphy and 

Emer Flett from the Armed Forces Children will be running a 

lunchtime club that will be open to children with an Armed 

Forces background and their friends to come along chat, do 

art activities and games. More information will follow.

Parents’ Evening
Our next Parent’s Evening will be on Thursday 2nd May. 
More information will follow after the holidays. 

Reminders!
1. Please remind your child to bring in a water bottle every 
day. All water bottles should be filled with water only. 
2. For days your child has P.E., please ensure your child is 
dressed appropriately wearing black comfortable trousers, 
with a white or black t-shirt and trainers. To participate 
safely in PE lessons, please ensure your child can remove 
any necklaces, earrings, bracelets and can also tie their hair 
back. Where this is not possible, please send in some 
micropore tape or remove these items before coming into 
school in the morning.



Kilcreggan Primary School and ELCC

Where to find us:
Twitter:
If you are not yet following us on X (Twitter),
please carry out the following instructions.

1.Go to the app store on your phone or other
device.

1.Search and download X.
2.Search for Kilcreggan P.S
3.Click follow
Or scan the QR code to see our Xpage

Website:

www.kilcreggan.argyll-
bute.sch.uk

Getting in touch:
Should you have any questions or queries, please 

email or call our school office in the first instance.
E-mail: enquiries-kilcreggan@argyll-bute.gov.uk
Phone: 01436 842109

Dates for your diary:

28th March School closes at 2:30pm

15th April School opens at 9am

17th April P6/7 Science

22nd April Poppy Scotland Visit

24th April P6/7 Science

1st May P6/7 Science

2nd May Parents’ Evening

3rd May Season for Growth Celebration at 
2pm in the Gym Hall

17th May P7 Sports Transition Event

20th May Health Week

23rd May Sports Day at 1:15pm
School closes at 3pm

28th May School opens at 9am

Parent Council:
The next Parent Council meeting will be in after the 
holiday. A meeting link will be sent out soon.
Email: Contact with the Parent Council can be made 
through their email address: 
Kilcregganprimarypc@gmail.com
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